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Reading this in September, the July meeting of the parish council on the evening of 

the fateful World Cup semi-final seems a very long time ago. Despite the distraction 

a lot of business was completed. 

The parish plans for the commemoration of the First World War Armistice in   

November are coming together. The War Memorial has been cleaned in readiness 

and we will let you know the details of events as they are finalised. 

 

The Parish Council is now on Facebook. Please sign up to find out what is 

happening and do send us your photos of parish events you would like to share. 

Much has happened in the parish this spring and summer to improve our footpaths. 

Volunteers have worked with Hampshire County Council Countryside Service 

Rangers on several projects. Overgrown footpaths have been re-opened and bridges 

and steps have been replaced. If you know of a path that would benefit from some 

TLC let us know – your information helps to make a difference. 

       

   Cleared path               New steps                     New bridge near  

 Bishops Green         Cow House Lane                  Mill Lane 

Thinking of making a difference – we have a vacancy for one new councillor. If you 

feel you could take on the position, do contact our clerk on clerk@ecchinswell-

pc.gov.uk or come along to our next meeting on Wednesday September 12th at 

7:30pm to find out more about what we do. You will be very welcome! 

Cllr Marian Dain  
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